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Our rainbow values 

 

R- Resilient 

A-Adventurous 

I-Imaginative 

N-New experiences 

B-Brave 

O-Observant 

W-Wonder 

 

Your Rainbow Challenges 

 

Observant – What will you 

observe within the changes 

of the seasons from 

Summer to Autumn?  

 

New experiences – Which 

new experiences have you 

enjoyed?  

 

 

 
 

 

 
  

Welcome! 

We hope you all had an amazing summer even though the weather could have been better 

(in my opinion!)   The Maple room team would like to give you a very warm welcome back 

for what is now the Autumn term.    

We are thrilled to welcome lots of new children and families to Maple room, our team will 

be here to support the children and families with routines and settling into Nursery.   

 As you are all aware Miss Hoptroff is having a baby and will begin her maternity leave soon.  

Joining the Maple room team in late September will be a new Early Year’s Practitioner, Mrs 

Try.  Mrs Try has worked in a nursery in Thetford for many years and has a wealth of 

experience in the Nursery environment.  
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Wow tree 

 

The Evergreen Wow tree needs some leaves!  

 

The Wow tree is where children can add a 

leaf when they achieve an amazing piece of 

learning, or if they have learned to put their 

own shoes on or have learned to use the 

toilet. 

                                

 

                          

 

 

Maple room 

The planning in Maple room is based on the interests shown by children, what they talk 

about, what they play with and how they play with it.  We are always keen to hear what you 

like doing at home too.  Please use your childs diary to inform us of any exciting activitites 

you have done or places and events you have been to. 

This term we will focus on settling the children in to nursery and we will be supporting them 

with their emotions and feelings and we will also think about the changing of the seasons. 

The role play in Maple room is a baby nursery where the children can look after and nurture 

the babies, we have already observed children taking books to read to the babies in their 

cots.   

Outside we have our Forest café for children to explore and make meals and drinks for each 

other.  We spend time outside each day and will get dirty, please make sure you send 

changes of clothes so the children can get clean again! 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                 

  

 Remember you can now use 

Evergreens email address if you need to 

contact us. 

evergreenoffice@abbotsgreenacademy.co.uk 

 

The updated Evergreen Menu is available to 

view on the Abbots Green School website. 

 

 

 

 

           Polite reminders  

 In Maple room children need a water 

bottle, a pair of boots that stay at nursery 

along with a pair of slippers.  Please make 

sure all items are named.   

 

 

 

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                      

Key dates 

Please use the link below for key dates in 

Maple room. 

https://abbotsgreenacademy.co.uk/eve

nts        
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